Thank you Board of Directors Committee members and volunteers for inviting me to participate in the NFIHF experience. Jerry + Justin Tiedemann

Dear committee members, board members, and volunteers

of the 51st Never Forgotten Honor Flight

Thank you for inviting me to partake in the 51st Never Forgotten Honor Flight experience with my fellow veterans. I found it both enjoyable and inspiring to be acknowledged to honor those who paid the ultimate sacrifice for the freedoms we all enjoy. I was especially reminded of and moved by the quote from FDR expressing those freedoms. Freedom of speech, freedom of worship, freedom from want and freedom from fear. The words from Lincolns Gettysburg address resonated in my mind to serve to inspire all of us that they did not die in vain and to dedicate ourselves to the task always before us giving that nation that new birth of freedom of the people by the people and for the people that it shall not perish from the earth.

Thank you again for all of your efforts and work that you do for each of the flights, all the volunteers, organizers and supporting sponsors. You all did a great job! Your kindness generosity and patience for all of us is greatly appreciated.

I have, in appreciation for all you have done and continue to do, enclosed a small donation to help defray expenses of a future Never Forgotten Honor Flight. Thanks again.

Sincerely

Jerry Tiedemann

J.A. I've demann